Memorandum

Q

U.S. Department
of Transportation

National Highway
Traffic Safety
Administration

subject: BMW Request for Extension of Due Date pate:  August 25, 2011

From:  Cynthia Glass, NVS-212 %

To: Memo to File EA11-005

On August 15, 2011, BMW sent ODI an email requesting an extension of the August 19, 2011 due
date for the EAIR response to EA11-005. For questions 1 through 7, BMW requested an extension to
September 2, 2011 citing workload from other ODI investigations and general resource constraints.
For questions 8 through 11, BMW requested an extension to September 16, 2011 citing
documentation translation from German to English language.

On August 17, 2011, ODI granted BMW’s request.



